
From: Taylor, Richele
To: DuPre, Dene <Dene.DuPre@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 8/23/2016 9:12:17 AM
Subject: training

Dene,
 
Hope you are doing well. I used to be Director over at LLR, but I am now in the Governor’s office. DEW is looking for 
some ethics training they can utilize for board members. I suggested that they could utilize the Code of Conduct 
training the employees watched when the new policy came out, but tweak it a bit.  Can I get a copy or a link to that to 
pass on, or can I refer DEW to you?
 
Thanks,
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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